TO: JIM STANTON

FROM: FRANK HITCHCOCK

DATE: 03-07-1994

RE: WATER DISTRICT 43D MTG

I met with the representatives of the Almo Water Company today at the Almo Store/Tracy Mercantile at 11 am.

The following questions were raised:

- 1. Can they have a copy of the resolutions that were passed at the last annual meeting?
  - 2. They would also like a copy of their 1993 budget.
- 3. When they have gotten the watermaster on the job by notifying the Department verbally can they pull him off the job if the water season becomes very wet and his services are not needed for a few days? Can this be done by a phone call?
- 4. They asked about their budget being \$2000 annually and a rule that allows them not to have to revise each year since they are under \$3000. I told them I would find out and your anser can be included with these other items.
- 5. They would like a copy of the revised statutes that cover water districts.

Materials should go to:

Mr. Gary Jones Box 137 Alnmno, ID 83312